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Black History Proclamation 

February 9, 2022 

 

African American history is a significant part of American history and should be studied 

throughout the year. Since 1976 in the United States of America, February has been 

designated as the month in which especially memorable events done by African Americans 

should be recognized and celebrated. 

 

Chandler Unified School District has been positively shaped by the contributions of past 

and present employees, many African American leaders, administrators, educators, and 

student pioneers. This year, we pay homage to our black educators’ classified, certified and 

administrative staff that serve all of our students in CUSD. We also pay homage to African 

American leaders in the city of Chandler and the state of Arizona. 

 

Chandler Unified School District continues to work toward becoming an inclusive 

community in which all citizens, past, present, and future, are respected and recognized for 

their contributions and potential contributions to our community, the state, the country and 

the world. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, ON BEHALF OF OUR GOVERNING BOARD AND 

SUPERINTENDENT IN CHANDLER UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

We proclaim the month of February 2022, as African American History Month and we 

honor the contribution of past and present employees, many African American leaders, 

administrators, educators, and student pioneers. We urge all Chandler and Arizona residents 

to celebrate diversity and promote equity, inclusion and excellence in our community as we 

commit to working toward the ideals of equality, freedom, and opportunity that our country 

represents.  
 

 

 

 

 
Governing Board 

           Lara Bruner    Barbara Mozdzen 

          bruner.lara@cusd80.com   mozdzen.barb@cusd80.com  

 

 Lindsay Love                        Jason Olive            Joel Wirth  

 love.lindsay@cusd80.com                            olive.jason@cusd80.com   wirth.joel@cusd80.com  
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